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Final stretch of Superior Street to close through September

[Duluth, MN] The final portion of the Superior Street Reconstruction Project is now closed to vehicular traffic. Work will be
starting on Superior Street between 3rd Avenue East and 4th Avenue East tomorrow, June 29. While work is being done within
this section, the 3rd Avenue East intersection will remain open. This portion of Superior Street will be closed to vehicular traffic
until the completion of the project in September. Sidewalks will be open to access businesses within the work zone.
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